SANTA IS PACKING UP HIS SLEIGH

The Chichester Police Department and The Chichester
Police Association are currently taking applications for Secret
Santa. If you know of a needy family or a senior citizen in the
town of Chichester that could use a little assistance this holiday
season, please let the Chichester Police Department know by
calling 798-4911. We do not want to see any family in need and
not receive some assistance for the holidays. There are still
elderly folks that believe in Santa, so let us know of someone that
could use a little surprise for Christmas. Every year it seems that
the demands grow, and therefore we are trying to help Santa and
get our requests to him in a timely fashion. I hear that he still has
job openings for elves, to shop and wrap. You know he is getting
older and requires lots of help himself to get the job
accomplished. CLOSING DAY FOR ACCEPTING
APPLICATIONS at the Chichester Police Station will be
DECEMBER 18, 2019. Thank you once more for your continued
support and if you wish to make monetary donations, please
make checks out to the Chichester Police Association.



